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Question 1: Chain Link Fence Specs – If chain link is acceptable, could you confirm the 
desired: 

• Wire gauge: Answer - 9 Guage 
• Coating type: Answer - Galvanized 
• Post size and spacing: Answer – This will depend on the expert assessment of the 

required pounds per square foot (psf) required to withstand the high wind zone 
we are located in, combined with the sand ground base the pole(s) are going 
into.  We offer no guidance on this subject but rather are seeking 
recommendations through the RFP response.  

• Any other material or installation details the District is looking for? Answer – 
Nothing outside of what is described within the RFP.  

 
Question 2: Privacy Fence Options – The RFP calls for a privacy/visibility barrier. Would the 
District prefer one of the following options: 
Privacy slats (approx. 85% sight blockage) 
Privacy link (up to 98% sight blockage) – our recommended option 
Windscreen (approx. 96% sight blockage) 
Answer – We do not have a preference.  However, again, the ability to withstand wind 
should play a significant role in your recommendation. 
 
3. Color Preference – If vinyl-coated fencing or privacy products are used, is there a 
preferred color (e.g., black, green, brown)? 
Answer – Light brown/beige is preferred to match existing perimeter fence on property.  
 
Please note, all answers above are based on exiting fence, preference, or known 
conditions. As the RFP calls for the contractor to “include in their scope of work any 
applicable permits legally required to complete the work”, the District encourages all 
potential proposers to carefully review applicable County rules and regulations regarding 
fence/barriers that may effect the proposal.  The property is located within Unincorporated 
Riverside County, the governing jurisdiction.   


